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* TypingClub
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Dear Franklin Parents,

| am excited to share that 1st-5th students have access to a program that will assist
them in mastering Keyboard'\ng. Students have been introduced to this Ke\/board\ng
program during their Digital Media class. If you would like to explore Typing Club, the
portal to access this program is httpsi//glenellvadiltypingclubcom/. This link can also
be found on our L'\bmr\/ Media Center webpage.

Students will be prompted to enter their username and password. Students will log in using their
Google accounts.

“Sign in using your

\ Google Account
"L,E'-l" : password
. d They will need to include ‘ 19meali@d41 orgl ‘
TypingClub @d41.org in order to get
e access at home. “
Need help?

Note: For Goog\e Apps access You can visit hﬁp://‘rmnk\mlmc.weeb\y.com/parems.hfm\ to view how to acccess
10 your child's Goog\e account.

Students will continue to practice Ke\/boardmg dur'\ng D‘\g'\m\ Media, but students are
encoumged 110) \og on at home for consistent practice. Please encourage your student 1o
use proper technique with their fingers placed in the proper position.

T\/p'\ngC\ub 15 100% web-based, so there are no downloads or p\ugms requ'\red. All You
need is one of the following modern browsers: Google's Chrome, Firefox, Safari, Internet
Exp\orer 9 or Internet Exp\orer 10.

Please contact me if you have any unes‘r\om or concerns. Happ\/ Ke\/board'\ng\.

Katie Johnson

Digital \_'\Temcy Specialist
kiohnson@d4l.org
630-534-7538
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